
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

06 December 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

We are very excited that we have our first three PTA events happening this half term and that some 

of you have already offered to volunteer to support these events.  As you know we are a new 

committee and we are excited to offer more events as we go through the school year.   

The first three events are: 

Christmas Competition 

Your child will be bringing home a wooden bauble decoration for our free Christmas Competition.  To 

enter the competition all they need to do is decorate their bauble however they wish and hang it on 

the school tree by Thursday 15 December.  Remember to put your child’s name and class on the back 

so that we can announce the winner and return each decoration for your trees at home.  The winning 

baubles will earn house points. 

Christmas Film Night 

On Wednesday 14 December straight from school till 5.15pm for all year groups at a cost of £5 which 

includes an individual snack box.  Tickets are available via our online booking system at: 

www.pta-events.co.uk/bfs 

Reception will be watching Mickey and Minnie Wish Upon a Christmas in Opal class and will be 

collected from Opal class. 

 

Years 1 and 2 will be watching Arthur Christmas in Corals classroom and will be collected from the 

year 1 drop off zone. 

 

Years 3 and 4 will be watching Arthur Christmas in the hall and will be collected from the hall. 

 

Letters to Santa 

 

Santa is back writing letters to your little ones.  Get writing your letter to Santa and post them in the 

basket located outside the school office every morning from now until the 14th of December.  Please 

include a STAMPED addressed envelope, the letter and a £3 donation.  Replies will be in the post from 

Friday 16 December. 

 

Lastly if you have any ideas about fundraising, contributions or would like to volunteer to help at the 

film night please email us at bfspta18@yahoo.com  

 

Thank you on behalf of the PTA                   
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